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Dear Families: 

 

Please see the following news and information: 

 

Office News: 

Friday November 24th will be Mrs. Steven’s last day at Tapleytown. We thank Mrs. Steven for 

all of her hard work and dedication to Tapleytown over the last two years. Ms. Fidanza will 

begin as the new Office Administrator at Tapleytown on Monday November 27th.  

 

Grad Hoodies:  

Forms to purchase grad hoodies have been sent home. Please connect with the school if cost is a 

barrier. Thank you to our volunteers for supporting this initiative!  

 

 
 

 

 

 

Poinsettia Fundraiser 

Our School Council is running a Poinsettia Fundraiser. All proceeds will go towards supporting 

Educational Excursions at Tapleytown. Order forms have been sent home with all students. 

Please see attached at the end of this letter. 
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Lost and Found  

Our Lost and Found is over flowing with jackets, shoes, water bottles etc. If you see anything in 

these pictures belonging to your child, please have them pick it up asap. Items will be donated by 

the end of the month. 
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